Welcome to Worship!

Today at Friendly Avenue

Guest Reception

Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service
In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room)

Join together to meet one another and staff members
for a brief time of fellowship.

Parent/Baby Dedication

No PM Activities

Men's Brotherhood Breakfast

May 20th ~ Fellowship Hall ~ 7:30 am

Guest Speaker is Alex Patterson

PRAISE in the PARK

A FAMILY-FRIENDLY event , Sunday, May 21st Country Park - Shelter #9

Share the love of Christ in a fun and simple way with music, games and much more! Volunteers needed to help (even if you don't plan to attend) with:

Outreach ~ Prayer ~ Games ~ Follow-up

Questions/Contact: Chris White cwhite@friendlyavenue.com or 336-292-3567, ext.308

FILL A BABY BOTTLE!

Pick up a baby bottle from one of the tables in the hallway of the church or Ministry Center, and fill it with your change. Return the filled bottle on Father's Day for delivery to the Greensboro Pregnancy Care Center. Thank you for your support of this worthy project!

Thank you

I want to say *THANK YOU* for all the prayers, visits, cards and food during my surgery and recovery.

~ Katherine Hutton

APPRECIATION FROM PHIONA NALUBWAMA

I can never thank you enough for your kindness to me. First of all, you gave much-needed gifts for our new baby! I could not believe all you provided! Then after I got very sick and had to return to the hospital (taking my baby with me), there was no one there to help take care of the baby when my husband had to work. Some of you came and stayed with me the entire time! Others were praying that I would survive! God took care of me, and I am back at home and doing well. I was able to be at church Sunday with my husband. I am so thankful to God and to the people of FABC!

GRIEFSHARE SUPPORT GROUP TO START WEDNESDAY, MAY 17

Have you lost a loved one recently? If so, you need to attend our GriefShare support group, which will start Wednesday, May 17th. This group meets from 10:30 a.m. until 12:00 Noon each Wednesday in the Ministry Building. Lunch is served by members of our church at 12 noon. To register for this group, please contact Dr. Doris Henderson by e-mail or telephone (dhenderson@friendlyavenue.com or 336-292-3567, Extension 312). If you do not get to register, feel free to come Wednesday morning, anyway.

Prayer Room — 574-9166 You may leave a message at any time.

FABC Ministry News

GO BLUE FOR POLICE MEMORIAL WEEK!

"Go Blue for Police Memorial Week" will be held on May 14th through May 20th. The Greensboro Police Department asks residents, schools, churches, and businesses to show their support for law enforcement by illuminating blue lights or displaying blue ribbons on their property during Police Memorial Week, May 14-20.

FABC will display blue ribbons around our church property in support of the Police Department during that week. We are thankful that we have policemen to protect the people of our city. Please pray for policemen and for those in our own church who serve in law enforcement.

LISA REID TO SPEAK TO DIAMOND SET

Lisa Reid, a very special lady, author, prayer warrior, and Christian witness, will speak to our Diamond Set Activity Day group on Thursday, May 18th, in Fellowship Hall. Her part of the program will be at 11 a.m. If you do not know Lisa, she and her husband, Dr. Steve Reid, attend our church. She is very active in the Prayer Room, and her son, Jedd (formerly in our Youth Program), is now a student at North Carolina State University.

Lisa recently felt led by God to write a book, called <u>Ripples</u> - <u>Inviting God into an Ordinary Life.</u> She just recently completed her writing, and it has not been published yet. Someone who read her manuscript commented that it was very inspiring, and that it is believed God will use it in a powerful way.

Make your reservation today with Doris Henderson to come and hear Lisa's testimony about her life. She is amazing, and your life may well be changed by hearing what she has to say. As usual, the day begins at 9:30 a.m., with game time, and the program is at 11 a.m. After the program, we will have a devotional and a delicious lunch.

FABC Weekly Schedule

SUNDAYS

8:15 am TRADITIONAL WORSHIP (Childcare provided)

9 - 12 LIBRARY HOURS

CHILDREN'S LIBRARY HOURS

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL

10:45 TRADITIONAL WORSHIP

Worship Center

CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

Ministry Center

KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP

Fellowship Hall

MONDAYS

6:30 pm Citizenship Class

7 pm Tutoring

TUESDAYS

10:00 am Singing Seniors - Choir Room

2:00 pm Widows of Greensboro

(2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month)

6:30 pm Praise Band Rehearsal

WEDNESDAYS

10:30 am GriefShare (resumes MAY 17th)

5:00 pm Wednesday Night Supper 5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers (Sept.)

6-6:30 pm Library Hours

6-7:30 pm AWANA

6:15 pm Bible Study – *Fellowship Hall* (Childcare provided)

6:15 pm Worship Choir

THURSDAY

6:45 am Men's Bible Study - Conf. Room 2:00 p.m. Stitch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) SATURDAY

11:00 am Christian 12 Step Mtg. MC 103

OFFICE STAFF

Chonda Shupe

Office Manager—Ext. 325

Dawn Kellum

Administrative Assistant- Ext. 301
Kim Karnes

PT Administrative Assistant–Ext. 303

Friendly Avenue Christian Preschool

Sandy Johnson, Director

Home: 697-5718 Cell: 601-2583 sjohnson@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 314 (School # 292-3578)

FABC Ministry Staff

Rev. Terry Smith, Interim Pastor pastorterry3@gmail.com

Rev. Steve King, Associate Pastor Home: 471-1779 Cell: 471-1779 sking@friendlyavenue.com Office Ext. 313

Rev. Rob Miller

Minister of Music & Worship Home: 662-0463 Cell: 686-4555 rmiller@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 302

Rev. Jamie Burkett

Minister to Students Cell: 355-7889

jburkett@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 307

Office Ext. 311

Shelby Hallquist, Director,

School-Age Children & Families Ministry shallquist@friendlyavenue.com

Rachel Harrison, Assistant to Director of Children's Ministry rharrison@friendlyavenue.com

Chris White

Worship Leader cwhite@friendlyavenue.com
Office Ext. 308

Connie Hastings

Music Associate/Organist chastings@friendlyavenue.com
Office Ext. 309

Dr. Doris Henderson

Director of Outreach dhenderson@friendlyavenue.com Office Ext. 312

Rev. Bryan Presson

Burmese Karen Church Planter bpresson@friendlyavenue.com Office Ext. 319

FABC Ministry News

WE ARE BLESSED AT FABC!

On Mondays, our ministerial staff members have staff meetings. As a part of that meeting each Monday, we go through the church directory and every person prays for specific members by name. So often, we hear staff members expressing thanks to God for the **faithfulness** of the members they are praying for. God has truly blessed us with many people who are faithful in church attendance and service. You are greatly needed during this interim time when we especially need to be here, supporting our church and one another. THANK YOU! We are thankful to God for blessing us with you as members.

AT A GLANCE.....

- Sunday, May 21—Praise in the Park Traditional services and Sunday School will still meet at regular times.
- ◆ Sunday, May 21—Evening Night of Praise at 6:00 p.m., Worship Center/Sanctuary. Don't miss this special time of praise and worship through music!
- Sunday, May 28—Regular services. No evening classes or activities.
- ◆ Sunday, June 4—Graduate Recognition—Combined worship at 10:45 a.m.
- JUNE 25-29—VBS. See Shelby or Rachel for more information
- Coming in July—Marvelous Monday Nights!

Deacons of the Week

Shannon Barrett (336) 416-8648 Stuart Smith (336) 339-4376

Connect Cards and Bulletin Inserts
Please leave in pew to be recycled!





Combined Services—10:45 a.m.
Terry Smith

May 14, 2017

4800 West Friendly Avenue, Greensboro, NC 27410

336-292-3567 * Fax 336-292-3683

www.friendlyavenue.com